
January 23, 2014 
  
The work on the water leak on Primrose is anticipated to start on 
Friday, 1/24/14. Water may be shut off for most of the day starting 
around 9:00. This will only impact the west side. Lake Trail East and 
Alpine will not be impacted. We will notify you when water service is 
restored. 
  
When water service is restored, it will be necessary to drink only 
boiled or bottled water until we notify you that the water has been 
tested as per state regulations. Also, let your water run until it is clear 
before using a washing machine or dish washer as sediment can be 
disturbed by this kind of work. 
  
Thanks, 
Rick 


